
 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter March 2023  

 

You said we did!  

We have had some lovely feedback on NHS choices online its very nice to hear so many of you would recommend us 
to a family or friend! We are just in the process of setting up a date for our PPG so please get in touch if you would 
like to join or have any feedback for us  

 

Reminders 

Female patient 16-64 can go to the pharmacy for UTI’s 

 

We have appointments online available all day check out our website for more info 
https://pelsallvillagesurgery.com/  

 

We have appointments available three days a week with our physiotherapist – call to book in  

Even if you have been referred to MSK he can help!  

 

Campaigns  

March is National Ovarian Cancer awareness month. We are raising awareness in the surgery, we have a social 
media campaign, the staff are all wearing pink on 09.03.2023 and we have a Saturday smear clinic for the patients 
who cannot get to us in the week!  

 

09.03.2023 is also national social prescriber day! Join our lovely social prescriber Helen who will be having a 
promotional stand in the surgery to discuss what she can do for you.  
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